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Laura Hazelton 
L.B. Camden 
Town Hall 
Judd Street 
London 
WC1H 9JE 

Your ref: 2020/3350/HS2 
Our ref: HGY/2020/1990 

Contact: Matthew Gunning 

Telephone: 0208 489 5290 
 

Date: 21/08/2020 
 
Dear Madam, 
  
 
Town and Country Planning Act 1990 
 
Location: HS2 Melton Street LU Sub Station Compound, Land to the South of Euston Station, NW1 
2BX 
 
Proposal: Application for approval under Schedule 17 of High Speed Rail (London - West Midlands) 
Act 2017 of lorry routes to and from the Melton Street LU Sub Station associated with works for HS2. 
Main works activities include: demolition, site clearance, construction of a shaft, construction of a 

utility tunnel, the provision of an adit, site investigations, piling of the proposed sub-station and other 
associated enabling works. Incorporating lorry routes via: Transport for London Road Network 
(TLRN), Melton Street, Cardington Street, Albany Street, Osnaburgh Terrace, Osnaburgh Street and 
Great Portland Street (Observations to L.B. Camden - their planning reference 2020/3350/HS2) 
   
With reference to your letter, received on 31/07/2020, this Council has no objection to the proposal detailed 

above. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 

 

       21/08/2020 
Dean Hermitage 
Head of Development Management and Planning Enforcement  
Planning Service 
 
  

 


